
 
UNITED STATES 

NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION 
REGION I 

2100 RENAISSANCE BLVD. 
KING OF PRUSSIA, PA  19406-2713 

 
 

 
December 28, 2020 

 
Wesley G. Byerly, Pharm.D. 
  Associate Vice President for Research 
UConn Health 
Radiation Safety Office, MC 3930 
263 Farmington Avenue 
Farmington, CT  06030-3930 
 
SUBJECT: UCONN HEALTH, ACCEPTANCE OF NOTIFICATION OF EXTENSION FOR 

DECOMMISSIONING PLAN UPDATE, MAIL CONTROL NO. 623973 
 
Dear Dr. Byerly: 
 
This is in reference to your letter received December 28, 2020 notifying the NRC that you 
require an additional 90 days to complete the update of your decommissioning funding plan. We 
have no objection to your request and would expect to see the updated plan within 90 days of 
this correspondence. 
 
Your cooperation is appreciated. 
 

Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 

Tara L. Weidner, Senior Health Physicist 
Medical and Licensing Assistance Branch 
Division of Nuclear Materials Safety 
Region I 

 
License No. 06-13022-02 
Docket No. 03001295  
Mail Control No. 623973 
 
cc: Kevin Higgins, Radiation Safety Officer 
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UCONN HEALTH, ACCEPTANCE OF NOTIFICATION OF EXTENSION FOR 
DECOMMISSIONING PLAN UPDATE, MAIL CONTROL NO. 623973 DATED DECEMBER 28, 
2020 
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